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2022-23 Academic year
Fall Meeting: 11/28/23

This was Building and Ground'’s first meeting since 2020. During this meeting a wide assembly of
faculty and staff from across the institution met to ascertain how to better meet the institution’s
needs.

A plan was developed to review the CCU 20-year maintenance schedule and upcoming
construction projects to look for areas the committee could help build collaboration across the
university, as well as needed projects that may have been overlooked. Additionally, the
committee worked to establish a smaller more efficient committee.

Spring Meeting: 3/30/23

Rein Mungo reviewed the 20-year maintenance cycle with faculty. Additionally, faculty and
student representatives were given an opportunity to discuss upcoming projects and plans for
CCU’s expansion/renovation. After the review a plan was developed for continued committee
functionality. Each spring faculty will review the maintenance and building schedule for CCU and
then take the information back to their colleges. Faculty and staff will be asked to gather
information on potential improvements and projects in their individual colleges/areas. During
the fall semester the committee will meet to present these projects for consideration in the
updates to the maintenance schedule.



